DAVID SAPHRA

9 DIVNEY LANE

IRVINGTON, NEW YORK 10533

(914) 591-2012

e-mail to: dsaphra@gmail.com 

Dear Administrator,

I am currently seeking a technology-related teaching position in the New York City Public schools. For the past twenty-three years I have been satisfactorily employed here under a NYC Common Branches license and I hold a NYS Music License as well. Throughout this period I have been pleased to have found myself working with a wide variety of age groups from kindergarten on up including parents, teachers and administrators.

As part of my regular duties I have been allowed the opportunity to set up technology labs from scratch, of both the hard-wired / dedicated room variety as well mobile laptop cart and feel equally at ease in both Mac and Windows environments. As unlikely as it might seem, I enjoy having to juggle the assortment tasks that a technology assignment typically entails, all the way from extraordinary pedagogical situations to a whole host of mundane yet time-sensitive administrative tasks.
I have benefited greatly from cultivating friendly working relationships with various levels of support staff  - from vendors and Help Desk personnel on up through higher levels of the chain of command. In the process I have managed to devise many useful, often very simple techniques for tracking maintenance issues and quickly submitting and following up on trouble tickets.
I see the role of a technology staff members in a school setting as constantly discovering (not inventing) new uses for the medium, both for students as well as adults. My special passion has for many years been promoting active use of The Internet for displaying student’s work as well as audio / video recordings of plays.
In addition to

enjoy

interesting
school that will derive best benefit from the unusual variety of skills I have acquired in NYC public schools over the past 23 years. I have been employed under a Common Branches license for this entire period and also hold a valid NYS Music license. 

Having worked as both music teacher and technology specialist, I am looking especially for an opportunity to continue teaching music that might also allow me to help out as needed with various computer and network issues. The building to which I am currently assigned did match this description up until recently when half of its allotted space, including the computer lab, regrettably became displaced by a magnet school.

I teach music literacy through singing repertoire utilizing a hybrid of Kodály and Orff methodologies along with the many song and movement activities I have personally created. I use guitar to accompany children's singing which is less overpowering and allows for great flexibility traveling around the building. Students also like my computer-generated show accompaniments and custom-designed practice booklets for learning to play the recorder or holiday song collections.

On the tech side I believe student work should be honed and posted online for all to see. All computers are set to the school’s own personalized website, channeling students towards the best educational resources every time they go on line. Students learn musical literacy by writing and listening to their own music on the computer. Binding lyrics to melody helps focus on mechanics of using language in much the same way that playing chess with one another on a computer forces them to observe all the rules of the game.

As a tech specialist I have learned how to obtain maximum coverage from  NYCDoE's excellent support structure. I am a true believer in the advantages of belonging to this large, robust organization and am eagerly looking forward to my next assignment.

Yours truly,

David Saphra
